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Roanoke Women’s Workshop
    Raffle Donations Requested


The Roanoke Women’s Workshop will take place August 2-4, 2024. We are looking for donations for the workshop raffle.  Funds raised help support scholarships as well as off-set other expenses for the workshop. We want all women to have access to this wonderful weekend of fellowship and spiritual growth. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]What we are looking for:  Theme baskets or individual items to raffle off   
· Individual AA members or AA groups could donate items or create theme baskets (or bags or boxes…) focused on hobbies (knitting, gardening, etc.), tasks, or recovery.   Share an activity you love or put together tools needed to complete a task or project. 
· If you or your group decide to create a theme basket, a suggested value is about $30-$50.
· Single and larger items (items like a fit bit, coffee pot, electric kettle, popcorn maker, gift cards, etc.) are welcome and may be used by the Committee to create baskets. 
· Potters, knitters, fabric artists, jewelers, all artists:  Handmade items are always welcome!
· Items should be new, but gently used items may be considered.   
Please remember that we follow the 7th tradition and only accept donations from members of the fellowship.

If you have any questions, or you or your group is interested in making a donation, please reach out to Karen L. at 540-915-6279. 

We would like to have donations by July 7, 2024, but sooner is better.

Interested in the workshop? We would love to have you join us!
Get more information and register at:  https://roanokewomensworkshop.com
Questions?  Email ROAwomensworkshop@gmail.com  or call 540 632-2872
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